
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER March 18th, 2022 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents, Guardians & Students,  

Thank you to Mrs. Caputo and our Student Council for 
hosting a fun “PI Day” celebration on Monday.  It was so 
nice to see this great tradition come back to our school!     

Our 5th Cycle begins on Monday.  This means that we 
are officially two-thirds through the 21-22 school year! 

As Meatloaf would say, “Two Out of Three Ain’t Bad.” 

Have a great weekend!    

-- Mr. Mastro 

--Don’t forget to follow us on 

Twitter:  @HHJrAviators 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 3/1 - 3/31: “I Got Caught Reading”  

 3/21: Start of Cycle 5 

 4/7: Geography Bee 

 4/14: Single Session Day 

 4/15 - 4/24: Spring Break 

 

 


